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Middle School Track:  Track practice has started and we have 25 students participating this year.  Our first 
track meet will be Thursday, March 28 at Doniphan West.  Good luck this season to the students and 
Coaches Kayla Thayer and Staci Honas! 
 
High School Track:  High school track practice will begin Monday, March 4.  We have 22 students 
participating this year.  Our first track meet will be Thursday, March 28 at Frankfort.  Good luck this season 
to the students and Coaches Seth Stiers and Nicole Hanzlicek! 

 
KAYS:  Our KAYS Club sponsored Read Across America March 4-8.  They organized activities for each of our 
elementary grades PreK-5, based on Dr. Seuss books. 
 
OTL (Oregon Trail League) Band Clinic:  We hosted the Band Clinic on Monday, March 4.  Students from 
league schools worked with a clinician from Kansas State in the afternoon and then performed that 
evening together as an entire league.  The evening was enjoyable and the students did an outstanding job. 
 
Spring Play:  The cast for our Spring Play, “Anchors Aweigh!”, has started practice.  The comedy will be 
performed Thursday April 4 and Friday, April 5 at 7:00 PM.  Good luck to the students and Mrs. Boyd! 
 
Booster Club:  The Wetmore Booster Club will sponsor their annual 3 vs. 3 basketball tournament 
fundraiser on March 23. 
 
Advisory:  Grades 6-12 continue to meet monthly and work on their Individual Plans of Study and Career 
Cruising.  On Thursday, March 21, the sophomores will complete the Ability Profiler.  This is a component 
test of six different skills that measures their abilities in certain areas (common across careers) and then 
compares their abilities/results against careers that are of interest to them.  A special Thank You to Mrs. 
Evans for her guidance and work to help our students prepare for their future.  

 
Spring P/T Conferences:  Students in grades 6-11 participated in student led conferences this spring.  We 
also had some elementary grades participate in student led conferences as well.  Overall, we were very 
pleased with our first experience and will look to make improvements for next year.     
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